
 

Public Awareness Webinar Under-Graduate 
Admissions: Reservation Policies and Related 

Aspects 

 

4. The Admission Branch is hosting its second Public Awareness Webinar on Friday, April 29, 
2022. This webinar has been scheduled to help candidates belonging to reserved categories, namely 
Scheduled Caste (SC), Scheduled Tribe (ST), Other Backward Classes- Non-Creamy Layer (OBC-NCL), 
and Economically Weaker Section (EWS). Aspects related to Reservation Policies in CUET and the 
University of Delhi will be shared in the webinar. Key points of the webinar will be: 
                     Understanding Reservation Policies for SC/ST/OBC-NCL/ and EWS Candidates 
                     Registration Process for SC/ST/OBC-NCL/ and EWS Candidates 
                     Requirement of Essential Documents for Registration to CUET 
  
To participate in the webinar, the candidates may register at https://tinyurl.com/7sxhsp9r. The 
webinar will also be streamed live on the official YouTube Channel of the 
University https://www.youtube.com/c/UnivofDelhi 

 

You are requested to circulate the information related to the webinar to all in your 
listserv.  
 

The poster of the webinar is attached for circulation. 
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